
September 26, 2023   Special Town Board Meeting    6:00PM 

The Fremont Town Board held a Special Meeting regarding the 2024 Preliminary Town Budget on September 26, 

2023 at 6:00 PM 

Supervisor Murray called the Meeting to order at 6:00pm 

Present: Town Board: Supervisor Murray, Council Member Cynthia Smith, Council Member Dean Kiefer, Council 

Member Burns and Council Member Hilton. 

Guests:  Baldwin’s representatives Justin Bennett and Sam Curran attended 

One resident attended the meeting. 

The Board went line by line down the budget on the preliminary budget with the Baldwin’s representatives. 

The Board adopted the tentative budget with changes as discussed. 

Resolution #80 Approve Ad for the Public Hearing on October 10, 2023 

Motion by Council Member Smith seconded by Council Member Burns Resolution #80 was adopted.  Resolved to 

approve the ad for the Public Hearing on October 10, 2023.  Roll Call of Votes:  Hilton aye, Burns aye, Smith aye, 

Kiefer aye, Murray aye.  5 Aye 0 Nay O Abstain. 

Supervisor Murray motioned to adjourn all were in favor. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30pm 

 


